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I WILL ACHIEVE 

ABE/GED class instruction 
continues to be remote, 
hybrid, and in person by 
appointment. 
 

We provide digital and print-
based instructional service 
and support. We believe 
adults can achieve their 
educational goals through 
self-paced learning and 
endure and strive through 
what hardships they face. 
Education is in an adult 
students’ control. Education 
can give hope and affirm an 
adult learner’s tremendous 
perseverance through 
today’s challenges. 

MARCH STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

MALACHI LORING 
The ABE/GED Program is honored to recognize 
Malachi Loring as our recent graduate and March 
GED Student of the Month. Malachi exhibited 
great tenacity throughout his GED journey. He 
faced doubts and challenges with perseverance 
and strength. He accepted guidance, adjusted 
strategy, and developed a resilient mindset in a way that makes it clear his 
future successes in college and business are inevitable.  
 
Says Malachi: Obtaining my GED was something I never expected. It took more 
work and more practice tests than I anticipated. I thought I would be able to go 
through it like nothing, but I found out differently. I almost decided to give up 
after not passing a test. My parents, family, and Erica Litz kept me going. When I 
finally did it, I was excited and happy to get it over with. I actually did it! 

Congratulations to our most recent GED grads of the 2022-23SY. 
We’ve had 15 graduate so far! 

A newsletter for GED students, families and Community. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

MAY 
1 & 15: Salt River Schools 
Education Board mtg, 5:15PM 
 

5: First Friday Chats w/ Higher 
Education, MS Teams, 10AM 
 

29: Memorial Day; SRS Closed 

 

O’odham/Piipaash  
Word of the Month 

 

Kui Cuklig Maṣad 
(Black SeedMonth) 

O’odham 
 

Xly’a sarapk 
 (Fifth Moon) 

Piipaash 
 

May—English 

APRIL STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

GABRIELLA 
RAMIREZ 
The ABE/GED Program is honored to 
recognize Gabriella Ramirez as our recent 
graduate and April GED Student of the 
Month. Gabriella is a hardworking mother 
who wanted to secure her opportunities 
working at Casino Arizona. She dedicated her 
effort to take and pass one test at a time until 
she graduated. Gabriella is a wonderful 

example of another working parent doing her best to fit educational growth and 
achievement into her busy schedule to benefit her family and future.    
 
Gabriella would like to add:  I just want to thank each and every one of my family 
members. You guys were all the motivation and push I needed to get it done. 
Thank you for believing in me. I love you guys! 
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Yolanda.Ruiz@saltriverschools.org 

Official GED Transcript Requests 
To get your transcript from the Arizona Dept. 

of Education, contact Erica Maria Litz. 

My Community is the best. It can be paradise if you let it. — Luis Bejarano 

 
Underfill Tribal Employee  

Testing Progress 
5: Underfill tribal employees  

ABE/GED students 
Registration is remote. 

To register, email  
erica.litz@saltriverschools.org 

or call 480-362-2142. 

 

GED/DOC Students Receiving 
Instructional Services with Yolanda Ruiz 

 

March: 23 

CURRENT ENROLLMENT: 114 
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